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Market Notice 
 
 
TO:                 Cboe Digital Exchange Trading Privilege Holders and Participants 
 

FROM:            Cboe Digital Market Operations Department 
 

NOTICE:    #25-04MN 
 

DATE:            March 26, 2025 
 

SUBJECT:     Notification of Bitcoin and Ether September Contract Listing Update 

 
 
This Market Notice serves to notify Trading Privilege Holders and Participants of Cboe Digital 
Exchange, LLC (“Cboe Digital” or “Exchange”) that the Exchange will not be listing the September 
2025 financially-settled Bitcoin (FBT) and Ether (FET) futures contracts on Friday, March 28, 
2025, as previously scheduled.  
 
Please note that the FBT and FET futures contracts will be migrating to Cboe Futures Exchange, 
LLC (“CFE”) on June 9, 2025, subject to regulatory approval. More details regarding the migration 
of FBT and FET to CFE can be found on the Cboe Digital Migration Microsite and in Advisory 
Notice #EA-2501. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Exchange notice, please contact Cboe Digital Market 
Operations at digital.market.operations@cboe.com. 
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https://cdt.cboe.com/
https://www.erisx.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/OI-Transfer-Advisory-Notice.pdf
https://www.erisx.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/OI-Transfer-Advisory-Notice.pdf
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